
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                                 The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair                                                                                        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations                                      House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives      U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515                                                           Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for New Britain childcare business incubator project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is YWCA New Britain, located at 19 Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 

06051. 

The funding would be used to support the development of children, particularly under age 3, through the creation of a 

Family Childcare Business Incubator at the Housing Authority facility. The incubator would train individuals to open 

and operate their own family childcare business; support the establishment of that business for a period of 2-5 years in 

the shared site; and prepare them to successfully move to an independent location once their tenure in the incubator is 

complete. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

    Sincerely, 

       

Jahana Hayes 

            Member of Congress 
 


